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I have thawed out with the recent mild temperatures and extended a belated greeting for a
Healthy & Happy New Year to our members and greyhounds.  However just when we get a bit of
sunshine and warmth, mother nature has once again tossed in a curve to the weather, and
temperatures.  Please remember to check the website www.greyhoundrescueofny.com  or with
one of the directors by texting or calling, if in doubt about whether there will be a clinic due to
bad or inclement weather,  as with this coming weekend clinic.

There are events which have been offered, with the opportunity to bring your greyhound to, and
as soon as the board of directors have confirmed, these dates will be posted on the website, so
you may want to create a shortcut to www.greyhoundrescueofny.com

GRoNY is anticipating the arrival of new fosters, however, weather has been a delay issue.  Not
that I’m fond of the white stuff, but at least I expect it to happen, unlike the southern states,
which are not expecting cold temperatures, snow and ice.  When the fosters arrive, GRoNY
webmaster will post their pictures; and therefore another reason to click on the GRoNY website
periodically.

That all the chatting for me,  it is daylight, and before the temperature go down in digits, I’m
going to go out and clean that which has been hiding under the snow.

Hug your greyhounds and hope to see you soon, pending weather conditions and verifying by
checking the website or with a call to one of the directors.
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